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TODDLER ROOM 2 


The toddlers have been enjoying our 
Summer Themes!  We listened to 
whale songs during Deep Sea Diving 
week.  We had fun fingerpainting 
during Red, White and Blue week.  
We learned all about emergency 
vehicles during Safety First week.  
And we learned about holidays 
around the world during 
International Celebrations week.  


Smiles,  


Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Paw Soe

  TODDLER ROOM 1 
 
The Toddler 1 class has been having so 
much fun with Ms. Eden while Ms. 
Jewellery has been away getting married!  
Congratulations Ms. Jewellery!!!!! We’ve 
been enjoying playing in the water each 
week on Splash Day.  We’ve been having 
fun with our Summer Themes.  We’ve 
been doing lots of arts and crafts, story 
time and dance parties!   


Love, 


Ms. Jewellery and Ms. Kuku
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         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1


We have been having so much fun with 
our summer themes, this past month has been a 
blur! We have explored the deep blue sea and 
learned about the creatures of the deep! We did 
an in depth look at the colors red, white and blue 
while celebrating the 4th of July! Last week we 
learned all kinds of ways to stay safe including 
washing our hands, never talking to strangers and 
not running in the halls at school! Safety week 
also included fire safety with learning stop,drop 
and roll. Parents make sure your kid knows their 
fire escape route at home and remind them in case 
of emergency to dial 911! We have just begun 
international celebrations week and look forward 
to the diverse celebrations around the world! 


With so much love,


	 	 Ms. Laura and Ms. Nora


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2


Hello, friends!


	 What a fun and exciting summer we’re having! We are 
still celebrating our summer themes, we welcomed Aram to our 
class, and now we are enjoying the return of Splash Days! 
Parents, remember to send students to school on these days 
ready to play in their swimsuits/water-friendly clothes, with 
sunscreen, a towel, and dry clothes and shoes to change into.

	 

	 For our summer themes, we explored the bottom of the 
ocean with Deep Sea Diving! We learned about the creatures, 
geography, and special vehicles used to explore the deepest 
parts of the sea. We even tried to recreate the layers of the 
ocean in a jar using food coloring, water, and oil.

	 

	 We also celebrated America during Red, White, and 
Blue week. We learned about what makes our country great 
and what we can do to make it even better. We talked about the 
difference between independence and freedom, because some 
Americans were not free when the Declaration of Independence 
was signed in 1776.

	 	 

	 Right now we are discussing all things safety related! 
We are learning how to keep ourselves safe at school, at home, 
and who to talk to if we need help or have an emergency. 
Parents, check with your students at home to see if they know 
their contact information, escape plans, and the phone number 
to call if they need help from a firefighter, police officer, or 
ambulance. We are very excited to have visitors coming to our 
school from our local fire and police departments!

	 

	 Next up we will be enjoying our International 
Celebrations. We are looking forward to celebrating all the 
different foods, languages, cultures, and traditions from around 
the world! Maybe we will even get to sample some international 
foods…


With love,


Ms. Jen and Mr. Sean
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     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


We're having a firetruck next week! 


    Wow, I have been waiting to use that introduction. Who 
needs to know anything else, right? This month we talked 
about our country, some states, and who we are as Americans, 
and what we can do to make America a better place for all. Last 
month we discussed quite a bit about Pride and the LGBTQ+ 
community. We talked about acceptance, inclusiveness, and 
how, as Americans, we can make our country even more 
accepting. To sign America in American Sign Language you 
place your fingers between your other fingers like a fence and 
make the stirring motion as if it is a big pot. We hope that our 
friends will always remember that we are all citizens of the 
world. 


    This week we're talking about Safety. Review your fire escape 
plan with your children at home. Make sure to make the route 
clear and a safe place to meet up. This might be a fun coloring 
or role play at home! Review your contact details with your 
children as well. We are also reminding the children to be safe 
at school and that safety begins with each one of us. We'll be 
reviewing shapes and signs to help children 'read' signs. Many 
of our CH 2 kids will be leaving for kindergarten soon, and we 
wish them all well in their journeys. We also welcomed our new 
kids, Luke and Savannah.


    Ms Grace has been holding afternoon lessons with the kids 
involving art, music, yoga, and more! All the kids are loving 
their large and small group activity time. Before we end this 
monthly newsletter, we would like to congratulate Tom with 
becoming a big brother! 


Hope everyone has a lovely month and stays cool!


With gratitude, 

Mr. Will and Ms. Grace
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